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Monday 17th May 2021
Dear Parents / Whaanau,

Morrinsville Rugby and Netball Fun Day Tournament

The Knighton School rugby and netball teams have been entered into the Morrinsville Rugby and Netball Fun

Day tournament on Tuesday, 25th May. Your child has been selected to play rugby / netball.

The intention is to promote primary school rugby and netball and to encourage participation and the spirit of

fair play. The organisers will not be keeping scores as they want teams to play in the spirit of fun and

enjoyment.

This day will be a great opportunity for players to improve rugby and netball skills, learn more about the game

and to demonstrate their Knighton Way Foundation skills.

Morrinsville Rugby and Netball Fun Day Tournament Information

Date: Tuesday, 25th May, 2021

Postponement Day: Thursday, 27th May, 2021

Venue: Campbell Park, Thames Street, Morrinsville

Start Time: 10:00 a.m.

Finish Time: 2:15 p.m.

Cost: no cost (Knighton will be covering the costs)

Teams: Year 5-6 Netball: Knighton Gems, Knighton Diamonds and Year 4 Netball:

Knighton Wizards

Years 5/6 mixed Rugby teams:  Knighton Bulls and Knighton Blues

Teachers Attending: Mr Penman (rugby), Mr Miller (rugby), Mrs Cooper (netball)

Referees: Please contact the school urgently if you are able to referee rugby, as each team needs a referee.

All supporters are welcome.

Transport: All teams will be travelling to and from the tournament by bus. Supporters will need to arrange

their own transport. Morrinsville Junior Tournament venue parking is inside the complex.

Uniforms: Children playing rugby will be issued a uniform from the office once their permission slip has been

returned. Children playing netball are to come to school wearing their netball uniform.

Where to Meet: On the morning, players need to register their attendance with their classroom teacher first.

Then assemble as a team on the courts outside Room 2, ready to catch the bus. We will leave school at

9:00a.m. sharp. The bus will depart from Henry Street.



All games start at 10:00a.m. The tournament finishes at 2:15p.m. We expect to be back at school by 3:00 p.m.

Your child needs to bring a bag with:

Rugby Players Netball Players

➔ Mouthguard
➔ A towel
➔ Drink bottle
➔ Morning tea and snacks
➔ Packed lunch
➔ Change of clothes and jacket
➔ Medication e.g. inhaler

➔ Socks and sneakers (suitable to play netball in)
➔ A towel
➔ Drink bottle
➔ Morning tea and snacks
➔ Packed lunch
➔ Change of clothes and jacket
➔ Medication e.g. inhaler

Please complete the permission slip below and place it in the frog box at the ‘Smiley Face Window’ by Friday,

21th May.

We are looking forward to your child representing Knighton Normal School and a great day.

Kind regards,

James Penman Diane Cooper

Rugby Coordinator | jpenman@kns.ac.nz Netball Coordinator dcooper@kns.ac.nz

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Morrinsville Rugby and Netball Fun Day Tournament

Yes, I give permission for my child to play at the Morrinsville Rugby and Netball Fun Day Tournament

on Tuesday 25th May or the postponement day, Thursday 27th May.

I am able to assist as a manager / umpire / helper for rugby / netball (please circle how you can help

and which code).

Registration and Contact Details: (Please print clearly)

Child’s First Name: ____________________

Child’s Last Name: ____________________

Year: ____________________

Room: ____________________

Parent / Caregiver Name: ____________________

Phone: (Home) ____________________

Phone: (Mobile) ____________________

Email: ____________________

Signed: _______________________________ (must be signed by parent / caregiver not a child)

Please complete this slip and place in the Frog Box at the ‘Smiley Face Window’ by Friday, 21st May
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